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December 7th, 2020 

 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The New York (i.e. Manhattan) Chapter of the New York State Society of 
Professional Engineers (NYSSPE) annually awards a monetary “Scholar 
Award” to a high school senior who either is a resident of Manhattan or goes 
to school in Manhattan, and who also intends to study engineering in college. 
 
A second annual award, the “SEAP Scholarship,” is also bestowed by NYSSPE.  
It is given on behalf of the Society of Engineering and Architectural 
Professionals.  This is open to a high school senior who is either a resident of 
New York City or goes to school in the City, and who also intends to study 
engineering in college. 
 
Selections for both are based on: 

• Academic performance, 
• Extracurricular activities, 
• Recommendation by the student’s guidance counselor, and 
• An essay written by the student on the contribution he/she hopes to 

make in society as an engineer. 

Each selected winner and his/her parents/guardians will be invited as guests 
to attend our June dinner during which the scholarships will be presented. 
 
We would greatly appreciate if you would post this announcement and 
distribute copies of the attached application to all interested students.  The 
same application can be provided for both awards (i.e. only one submission is 
necessary per student).   
 
We look forward to your entries. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Erich Arcement, P.E. 
NYSSPE New York Chapter  
Financial Secretary 
 


